
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, the Social and Cultural Management 
Program, had the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for the academic 
year 2019. 

On August 20th, 2020, the Bachelor of Arts Program in the Social and Cultural Management, 
the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, had the Internal Quality Assurance on the 
curriculum level for the academic year 2019.  The board of the Internal Quality Assurance 
consisted of Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Trakul Chamnan as a chairperson, Asst. Prof. Dr.  Chudchapum 
Seechomephu as a committee, Mr. Somchok Ritchamroonasacommittee, and Ms.  Jiraporn 
Harmwong as a secretary. In this Internal Quality Assurance, Ms. Anugkana Sukwises, the Head 
from the Department of Humanities from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, 
presided over and welcomed the board of the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum 
level for the academic year 2019 at the Phornsophin conference room, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences. As a result, the Social and Cultural Management Program met 
the standard of Internal Quality Assurance. 

 

 

  


